Steven Sepe

From:

Juell Milder <juellmilder@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 8:46 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com; Margo Milder

Subject: Support of Bill H-5351

Juell Milder

69 Long Street

East Greenwich, RI, 02818, USA

February 24, 2025

Attention Clerk Steve Sepe:

Dear Members of the Rhode Island Department of Health,

I'm writing to voice my strong support for Bill H-5351. My mother, a physician, has owned and operated a medical aesthetics practice alongside my sister for nearly two decades. Over the years, they have built a team of highly trained nurse practitioners, nurses, and estheticians, all of whom are dedicated to providing exceptional care.

As someone who has personally experienced the professionalism and expertise of these providers, I can confidently say they create an environment where patients feel completely comfortable in their care. Their deep knowledge and ability to explain complex procedures in a clear and educational way make all the difference. They take the time to ensure patients fully understand their treatments, empowering them to make informed decisions and achieve the best possible results. Having the ability to choose and trust my care provider is something I deeply value, and I know many others feel the same.

Bill H-5351 is essential to protecting the ability of these skilled professionals to practice within their licensure, allowing them to continue offering the high-quality care that so many patients rely on. I strongly urge you to support this bill to safeguard both patient choice and the livelihoods of these dedicated providers.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely.

Juell Milder

Juell Milder

Email: Juelimilder@gmail.com

Phone: 401.741.8663